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SEXUAl ORIENTATION 

The Parl1amentary CommIttee on Equal1ty Rlghts, 1n RecommendatIon No. 10 
of their report of October, 1985, recommended that the Canadian Human Rights Act be 
amended to add sexual orlentat1on as a prohibited ground of dlscr1m1natlon. Recom­
mendatlOn No. 11 called for the RCMP to brIng its erJl)loyment practices into con­
formity with the Act, as amended. 

The response of the Mlnister of Justlce, on behalf of the Government of 
Canada, 1S in the publlcatLOn "Toward Equallty", at pg. 13. It states, in part, 
that "The Government WIll take whatever measures are necessary to ensure that sex­
ual orientation is a prohlbited ground of discrimination in relation to all areas 
of federal jurlsdict1on". 

80th the CommIssIoner and DSRR representat1ves appeared before the Par­
liamentary Committee on Equallty Rights. Their testimony was based on the conten­
tion that homosexuals should not be employed on police duties for reasons related 
to safety and non-acceptance by public and police communities. 

One option available in resolving this issue would be to pursue the 
change to the Canadian Human Rights Act WhiCh would result in havlng sexual 
orientation included as a prohIbited ground of discrimination and then establish a 
bona fide occupatIonal reqUIrement (a.F.D.R.) related to RCMP duties, WhlCh would 
exclude homosexuals from erJl)loyment opportunities. This a.F.O.R. could then be 
subjected to the test of judicial examination through the tribunal and court system 
to determine its validity • 
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